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NEIGHBORHOOD COMMUNICATION SUMMARY 
 

W-3556 
 
 

 On November 22, 2022 I mailed 25 letters to property owners within 500 feet of the 
subject parcels.  The letter explained our rezoning request and invited recipients to contact me, 
as the project representative, with any questions or concerns.    
 
 I received 2 phone calls in response to the letter.   The first caller simply wanted to know 
more about the proposal and what the intended use would be.  The second caller also wanted 
to know the intended use and specifically what it would look like, how many units it would be 
and what rents would be and if the project would include any affordable housing component. 
 
 I explained to both callers that the purpose of the rezoning and the eventual intended 
use was a small multifamily residential project.  I also discussed with each caller the multi-
stepped process that is required and that at this point we are simply trying to establish a zoning 
district and that actual site plans and engineered drawings would follow the rezoning step, if 
successful, and that subsequent step of engineering and design is what would establish the 
answers to the more specific questions regarding unit count.  I did let the inquiring caller know 
that the proposed development would be market rate apartments and referred the caller to my 
client’s website and development portfolio for him to get an idea of the type of projects 
Ampere Capital Group develops.   
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